
 

 

Newsletter:  02 6 

A Message from Mrs Denham 

This week we have welcomed Cory and Dexter Reed in to 

class Caen and Class Bray. 

Thank you to  the Church for donating fruit and vegetables 

from their Harvest Festival collection. We are very grateful 

and have put it all to good use. 

School Council 
Well done to the following children who have been 
elected to be in the School Council for this year: Daisy 
Parsons, Immy Stevens, Ezme Illingworth, Connor 
Kellaway, Cleo Parsons, Josh Brown, Will Austen, 
Emma-Grace Shapland, Saffron Corriveau & Ziggy 
Robinson. Also, well done to all the candidates who 
put themselves forward, some of the speeches and 
posters have been really impressive! The first job of 
the School Council will be organising this year's 
'Children in Need’ 
 

Family values 
This month’s family value is respect. Why not check out some 
of the great videos for children on you tube like ‘All About 
Respect’ and ‘Sesame Street Respect Word on the Street 
Podcast’ 
 

Notices 

School Uniform - Oliver Mortlock has lost his named 7-8yr 

old sweat shirt and India has lost her named 9-10yrs 

cardigan. Please can you check that your child has not 

taken it home by mistake. 

Class Caen enjoyed their morning at Pilton taking part in 

different sporting activities. 

Dates for your diary 

Christmas Lunch   6/12/17 at 12.00 

Carol Service & Nativity  8/12/17 at 2.00pm-3.00pm 

Christmas Extravaganza  11/12/17 at 1.30pm-3.00pm 

Christmas Extravaganza  12/12/17at 6.00pm-7.30pm 

Christmas Extravaganza  13/12/17 at 3.30pm-5.00pm 

 

 

Certificates 

 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Liam Dickson, Cory Reed, Daisy Parsons, Isabel 
Dapling, Ben Williams, Otto Stevens, Fern 
Vanstone, Dexter Reed, Finley Youssif and  

Oliver Kingdon. 

 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Notices 
Class Taw Notices 
Home learning presentations are due in next 
week. The children have been given a day they 
will be presenting and there is a timetable on the 
classroom door. 
 
Parents Evening 
If you would like an appointment and you haven't 
already booked, please do so via your e-schools 
account no later than Thursday 19th October. 
 
Reminder The children break up for half term 
next Thursday19th October. 
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Messy Church Cafe on Sunday 15th. October - 3. 45pm at Bratton Fleming Church with Bring and 

Share Harvest Tea. An opportunity to celebrate harvest with activities for all the family.  

PRE-SCHOOL 
The school held their harvest festival on Monday at the church and we would like to thank everyone who 
brought along tinned and packet food contributions to send along to the Freedom Centre in Barnstaple.  To 
continue with our autumn theme, this week the children helped to make some orange flavoured and col-
oured dough to explore. 
Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. We accept Early Years Funding where 3/4yr 
olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  From September 2017, we are also offering the 30 hour free 
childcare entitlement where you can access an additional 15hrs funding a week. We are also an approved 
setting to accept 2 year old funding for 2yr olds. For further information or to arrange a visit, please contact 
us on 01598 710019. 
 
BABY AND TODDLER GROUP   
 
We had some fantastic towers built with the coloured blocks.  The girls and boys had great fun with the dolls house 
and we did some sticking at craft time although we had lots of options as to what the shape was!! 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and toddlers from 
birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For further information, please 
contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 
 
 
 

Our P.T.A  
Vice Chair 
We are still looking for a vice chair to join the committee.  If you are interested please speak to Melissa or 
Louise.  
 
Club59 
Congratulations to Di Heard who won £19 with number 21.  If you would like a number, please let Melissa 
know.  It's £1 per week. 
 
Bags2School 
Please bring your filled Bags2School bags up to the school playground on Tuesday 17th October.  They will be 
collected at 9am. 
 
Spooky Spectacular 
Saturday 28th October 
KS1  5.00 - 6.00pm 
KS2 6.30 - 7.30pm in the school hall. 
£3.50 per child includes hotdog, drink and popcorn. 
Bring a carved pumpkin on the night to be judged. 
If you can help at this event please let Melissa know. 
 
Christmas Fair 
Friday 1st December 3.00 - 5.00 pm 
 
Thanks to everyone for you continued support 

tel:01598%20710019


 

 

 
 
BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 
 
Bar meals available every Friday 5-9.30pm eat in or takeaway, also Happy Hour from 5-7pm! 
   
Future dates for your Diary:  
 
Saturday 21st October QUIZ NIGHT 7pm prompt £5 per person (includes Mexican Burrito Supper) Teams of 4-6 to book a 
table please contact Annie 07855878166 
 
Saturday 4th November Fireworks Night, Ozzy D Children's Entertainer and Magician 4-6pm Fireworks to follow at 7pm, 
Glow Sticks/Tuck Shop/Raffle/Food available FREE ENTRY (Donations Welcome) 
 
Saturday 25th November playing live THE GARDEN CLUB 9pm 
 
New Years Eve - Live Band and disco (further info to follow) 
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table Tennis, Snooker and a function 
room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy 
Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when sporting activities are on.  Membership prices £15 per family (with a max 2 adults any number 
of under 16s) £7.50 per adult, £3 per junior (under 16s)  Membership runs from 1st November each year.  For further information 
pop into the club or call: 01598 710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's birthday parties, band practice, 
village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
 
Friday Klub - THIS FRIDAY FAMILY FUN NIGHT 13th October 5pm-8pm BBQ, Bouncy Castle, Pillow Bash and lots of fun! FREE 
Admission, open to all families.  Open again after half term on 3rd November, 17th November, 1st December and 15th Decem-
ber 6pm-8pmfor 7-15yrs £1 subs, tuck shop available. 
  
LEANNE FOSTER FITNESS TRAINER Ladies fitness and toning classes now running at the Kabin.   Every Tuesday 7pm-
7.45pm,   Booking essential as spaces are limited and the classes have become extremely popular.  45 minute class £5 per class. 
Please contact Leanne on 07789995048/01598710016 or email leannefosterfitness@gmail.com   

 
LIFE DRAWING GROUP  open every Thursday so pop along to The Kabin 7.30-9pm £6 a session (no obligation to attend every 
week) this is a self taught session you just turn up and draw. We are a friendly group of mixed ages and abilities, materials availa-
ble if you would like to give Life Drawing a go.  Further info contact 
Louise 07758077089email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.comor join our Facebook (Bratton Fleming Life Drawing Group) 
www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com 
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